
Your child should be dressed as shown below with appropriate 

jumper, polo shirt, trousers or skirt and black footwear. This 

complies with our school uniform policy.  Senior school 

pupils should wear their blazer around school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child should not wear leggings, non-black footwear, jeans, 

denim jackets, hoodies and tracksuits to school. This does not 

comply with the school uniform policy. PE Kit is changed into at 

the start of each lesson and then out of at the end. 

 


